
 

29 March 2023  
 

 
 
Tēnā koe
 
I refer to your request received on 7 March 2023, which has been considered under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), for the following information: 
 
Please provide me with a list of all Job Titles of people employed by MCH and any 
subsidiary agencies. 
 
Please see Appendix 1 for the list of job titles.  
 
As advised via email of 8 March 2023, this response covers only Manatū Taonga 
Ministry for Culture and Heritage. Information relating to Crown entities is held by those 
entities directly. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that we intend to publish this letter (with your personal details removed) 
[and enclosed documents] on the Ministry’s website. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 
Matthew Oliver 
Pou Mataaho o Te Iho - Deputy Chief Executive, Organisational Performance 
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